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Dear Mr. Sampson,

This 1s to confirm your reception of our station on December
24th. And you are right that December 24th. was our first
broadcast day. We are programing news and music for the rest
of December until the first of the year when we begin our
regular program schedule.

We have received reports of good clear reception from Duluth,
Princeton, Milaca, Brainerd, Walker, Hibbing and Chisholm.

We have a complete Collines rig and operate 1KW daytime only.
So far you have the top DX honors.
Yours truly,

e TH Wepon

Albert H. Wiese
Chief Engineer



